
From: Nicole Goodman 

Sent: Friday, December 29, 2023 12:36 PM 

To: Stolte, Shawna ; Irene Goodman 

Subject: Concerns regarding 336 Appleby Line 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 

sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Shawna: 

I'm writing with my mother, Irene Goodman (resident of ) to request that you ask the City 

to extend the period of comment for development File : 520-10/23 burlington.ca/336appleby and include 

signage regarding the proposal on the street where the current address is. 

There were issues regarding transparency and participation with an earlier version of this proposal last 

year. This year a sign was posted for comment on December 19th, right before the holidays when people 

are running around getting ready. The comment period is open until January 5th. My children are not even 

back in school until the 8th and most city staff and elected representatives are either off right now (only 

back in on January 3rd, or checking email intermittently during this period). In full transparency this 

period should be extended to allow residents time to respond when many are not on holidays and 

distracted by time with family. What is the number of business days required to give residents to 

comment? 

In addition to the extension, we would request that a sign about the development be posted on Appleby 

Line (the official address of the street). Currently there is only a sign on Cottonwood Drive. 

My mother has outlined other issues in a letter she will send and CC you on today. We look forward to 

hearing back from you on this issue and hope that the issues with this proposal regarding transparency, 

participation and responsiveness can be resolved. 

Best wishes for a happy New Year, 

Nicole and Irene 
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